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August 27, 2014

This notice will serve as your association’s notification from the City of Albuquerque
under provisions 0-92 (Neighborhood Recognition Ordinance) pertaining to:

Project #: 1000029
Agent: City of Albuquerque, Planning Department at 505-924-3860
Applicant: City of Albuquerque, Council Services

Type of request: Proposed Text Amendments to the Sawmill/Wells Park Sector
Development Plan — The Environmental Planning Commission (EPC) will consider text
amendments to the Sawmill/Wells Park Sector Development Plan. The intent of the text
amendments is to amend Chapter 6 of the plan to update the road network and transportation
design.

Staff Planner: Vicente M. Quevedo at (505) 924-3357
E-mail: vquevedo@cabgq.gov

Please be advised that the sector plan amendments are scheduled to be heard before the
Environmental Planning Commission (EPC) on Thursday October 9, 2014, in the Planning
Hearing Room, Room 160, Plaza Del Sol Building, Basement Level. You should contact the
above mentioned Planner in the Planning Department to confirm this date and time, and to seek
any further information regarding the hearing agenda.

There will be a Pre-Hearing Discussion on this item on Wednesday September 17, 2014 at 1:30
PM in the Planning Department Large Conference Room, 3™ Floor, Plaza del Sol Building, 600
Second St. NW.

Itis very important that your association notify the planner of your association’s input regarding
the Proposed Text Amendments to the Sawmill/Wells Park Sector Development Plan prior to the
“Pre-Hearing Meeting” so that your comments may be noted at the Public Hearing.

Dicome
Current Planning Manager



